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NASID Conference Justification Letter
Dear (X),

This letter is to request approval to attend the 2024 National Alliance to Stop Impaired Driving
(NASID) Conference on November 18-20, at the Renaissance Arlington Capital View Hotel in
Arlington, Virginia.

NASID is a coalition established and led by Responsibility.org to eliminate all forms of impaired
driving, especially multiple substance impaired driving, through effective and proven measures
such as DUI system reform, DUI detection, and improved use of data and technology.

The 2024 NASID Conference will convene professionals and subject matter experts from the
traffic safety community and related fields to discuss the challenges and intricacies around
multiple substance impaired driving. Together, we will engage in interactive discussions on
various aspects of impaired driving by addressing gaps and challenges to impaired driving data,
new and emerging trends in drugs and other substances, detection methods including needed
chemical testing protocol enhancements, and existing and emerging technology through
screening and assessment.

Sessions at the conference will lead us in ways we can advance issues through advocacy on the
local, state, and national levels.

The conference will also feature policymaker roundtables and offer networking opportunities
with representatives from each phase of the DUI system.

The total investment for the conference will amount to:

Registration: $350 (government rate)
- Hotel: $193 + taxes
- Travel: $X

Upon my return, I will meet with you to further share and outline considerations of advancing
issues and opportunities to address multiple substance impaired driving in our community.

Thank you for your consideration on my attendance for the 2024 NASID Conference.
Sincerely,

NAME



